
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Proposed Ordinance 2023-05 Tobacco 

Regulations 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2023 

 
Background 
The Parks & Recreation Committee has issued a recommendation to the City Council to 
consider restricting the use of tobacco products on City owned-properties. While 
reviewing Chapter 112: Tobacco Regulations, City Administrator Chanski noticed that 
the City’s current tobacco regulations are not only short but also out of date with current 
State Statute. As a result, Proposed Ordinance 2023-05 fully amends Chapter 112 to 
comply with State Statute as well as restrict the use of tobacco on lands owned by the 
City of Breezy Point. 
 
Council Action 
Consideration of Proposed Ordinance 2023-05 should proceed as follows: 
 

1. Public hearing 
2. Council deliberation 
3. Action on proposed ordinance 

 
Staff recommends approval of Proposed Ordinance 2023-05.   
 

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/media/1006

